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Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 

We are pleased to inform you that your child is invited to take part in an Art workshop 

with renowned artist Ian Murphy. The workshop will be delivered to all Year 10 Art 

students and has been arranged to enhance their portfolio evidence, in particular 

their critical studies and mixed media skills. The artist is well known for his 

architectural studies and therefore provides a highly relevant critical link for their 

current project theme of Gothic Architecture.  

The workshop will take place from 9.00am until 4.00pm on Tuesday 29th November 

in the art rooms at Arena Academy. The cost for the workshop and all materials 

necessary will be provided by the school. The work that the students produce will 

become part of their coursework portfolio that, when completed in Year 11, will 

contribute 60% of their overall grade.  

If you are happy for your child to attend the workshop and to stay in school until 

4.00pm on Tuesday 29th November, please complete the reply slip below. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Miss Freeman 

Teacher of Art 

 

Art Workshop 
 
I consent/do not consent for my child __________________________ (child’s name) 
to attend Ian Murphy’s Art Workshop on Tuesday 29th November until 4pm. 
 
Signed ________________ (parent/carer signature) 


